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Posted on Wednesday 24 February 2010

Tomorrow is National Dignity Day and City of York Council's Adult Social Services is holding a series of events to raise awareness of the Dignity in Care Campaign and to celebrate the achievements so far. 

Events will take place at the council's Oakhaven residential care home tomorrow (25 February) and at York High School (4 March) to take action and promote the dignity of people receiving care in York. 

On Thursday, staff and residents at Oakhaven residential care home will be hosting a tea party, whilst unveiling artwork and photographs that have been produced with the help of local schools and local artists to raise awareness of dignity. 

Residents and staff from all of the nine council care homes will also have the chance to showcase artwork they have created for a Life Stories project, which profiles a number of people who now live in residential care. The project is designed to show how Oakhaven staff work with residents and families to find out about the individual resident, and demonstrate how the older generation has helped create the world we now live in. 

York High School will also be participating in Dignity Action Day, and on the 4 March will be hosting an event to celebrate the work being done to promote the Dignity in Care Campaign. 

There will be a number of activities taking place throughout the day including a series of music workshops, which is part of the Music in Care homes project  - designed to bring together residents, families and staff to learn and share creative music sessions. 

Fiona Chapman, who works for the Music in Care Homes project, will be talking about her work and will also present a new piece of music that resident groups have been working on. Students from York High School will also get the chance to learn a new piece of music, and during the afternoon musicians and students will make music in an intergenerational workshop session. 

Staff who helped create the Life Stories, as part of the Dignity Action Day, will be available at both events and photographs and artworks will also be on display. 

